
Class 3 Multi Skills Event @ Sir James Smith's Sports
Hall - 19th January 2022

Dear Parents

Class 3 children have been invited to participate in a Multi Skills event at Sir James Smith’s on
Wednesday, 19th January 2022. Children will travel via coach and will leave school at 1.10 pm
and you will be required to collect them at 2.45 pm from the Sir James Smith’s Sports Hall
(Leisure Centre).

Children will require their PE kit, water bottle and if they could also have a sweatshirt or
tracksuit, it would be advised to bring it in case of cold weather.

There is no cost to this trip, so please provide consent below.

Many thanks


Otterham School

* I give consent for my child to attend the Multi Skills Event @ Sir James Smith's Sports
Hall and to travel via Tilleys

* I confirm that I will collect my child at 2.45 pm from Sir James Smith's Sports Hall
(Leisure Centre)

Please sign below

please sign above


